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11th June 2024  
  
  
Dear Parents / Carers  
 

Crucial Crew Trip – Year 6 
  
  
On Friday 28th June, Year 6 will be walking to Hornbeam Park to attend Crucial Crew. This is an 
event aimed at educating children in good citizenship.  
 
To quote the providers:  
  
“The Crucial Crew event is vital in encouraging good citizenship to assist in reducing accidents, 
injuries, anti-social behaviour and crime, as well as protecting young people through education 
and awareness.  The event is designed to educate students in North Yorkshire to make informed 
decisions when faced with stressful, emotional, dangerous and/or ‘risky’ situations. The event 
encourages active participation by all students and shows synchronicity between the Crucial Crew 
event and the schools citizenship curriculum (PSHCEe).”  
  
We will walk from school to Hornbeam Park for the start of the session at 9.40am, therefore please 
ensure your child arrives at school by 8.30am for a prompt departure.   
  
We will not be able to return to school in time for lunch, so please ensure that your child brings a 
packed lunch to school in a small backpack, along with a water bottle.  
  
All children should come to school in school uniform and comfortable shoes for walking.  
  
Associated with the event is a £3 cost. Please provide consent and payment via Arbor.  
  
Thank you, 
  
The Year 6 Team.  
   

http://www.rossettacre.n-yorks.sch.uk/

